
Bomb Squad Visits Camp Good Days

On August 6, 2015 the Monroe 
County Sheriff’s Office bomb 

squad coordinated with Sheriff Patrick 
O’Flynn and Camp Good Days to 
conduct a fireworks show for several 
campers staying at the facility on Kueka 
Lake in Branchport in Yates County. 
Earlier in the year, several hundreds of 
dollars worth of consumer fireworks 
were seized from a home in Orleans 
County and turned over to the Monroe 
County Sheriff’s Office bomb squad. 
Additionally fireworks were seized 
from homes in and around Monroe 
County. Due to the large quantity it was 
determined that the fireworks needed 
to be disposed. Arrangements were 

made to transport the fireworks to Camp 
Good Days to provide the kids with a 
special show. The fireworks were set 
up along the shoreline by members of 
the bomb squad. They were able to put 
on a 45 minute show.  Thank you to 
Sheriff O’Flynn and Camp Good Days 
Founder Gary Mervis for allowing the 
Sheriff’s Office to make this visit. Camp 
Good Days remarked on its Facebook 
page, “Thank you for sharing the night 
with us and creating some wonderful 
memories for our campers.” You can see 
a portion of the fireworks show on our 
You Tube page at www.youtube.com/
monroesheriffny.
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